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Newtown Church of England  
Primary School 

 

 
Growing together  

in strength, love and wisdom,  
we shine. 

 

Newsletter 
Friday 20th June 2025 

______________ 
 

Message from the Head 
It’s been a lovely – and hot - week at Newtown but the 
children have coped with the heat admirably. Please 
remember to kit your child up with a water bottle, hat 
and apply sun block before school in the event of future 
sunshine!  
 
Thank you to the support from parents this week at the 
start of the school day. We have had a much smoother 
week regarding transition into school.  
 

Newtown Garden Shop 

 
 
What a feast of fresh produce there was on show from 
our Gardening Club! This is testament to the hard work 
and dedication shown by the children during 
Gardening Club supported brilliantly by Mrs Reece. 
Here’s hoping for more produce to sell over the coming 
weeks… 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 & 6 Football 
What a brilliant evening we spent yesterday at St 
Peters Primary. Despite a narrow 3-2 defeat in the 
heat, the team did brilliantly well and made myself and 
the parents so well.  
 
The game will be long remembered for a brilliant strike 
from Harry and a superb goal from Zavier – what a 
moment!  
 
Thank you to the parents for transport and supporting 
the children and well done boys, you were magnificent!  
 
Let’s hope for a similar performance from the girls 
team next week… 
 

Summer Fair Tombola  
Children are invited to bring in a bottle for the Summer 
Fair Tombola and dress down for the day on 27th June.  
 

 
 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
In September, we will have a vacancy on the 
Newhampton Federation Governing Body for an 
elected Parent Governor. If you are interested in 
supporting the headteacher and senior leadership 
team to drive the strategic development of Newtown 
and Welshampton Schools, please contact our Chair of 
Governors, Matt Topple, via email. 
chairofgov@newhampton.shropshire.sch.uk 
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School Uniform Orders Reminder 
School uniform for September back to school needs to 
be ordered by 8th August 2025. Orders after this date 
may not be ready in time for back to school. There are 
several ways to order uniform 
 

SHOP - SHREWSBURY 
Opening times 

Monday – Friday 9-5pm 
Saturday 10-4pm 

 
Extended summer holiday opening hours please see 
the website. 
 
Online 
www.schoolshopdirect.co.uk 
Telephone - 01743 440 449 
E-mail - info@schoolshopdirect.co.uk 
 

Newhampton Journey Day at Welshampton 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Leavers Quiz Night 
All Year 6 children and their families are invited to… 

 

 
 

Shrewsbury Town Foundation 
The Shrewsbury Town Foundation would like to invite 
you to register for our Summer Holiday Clubs. These 
will run weekdays from 21st July - 29th August for 6 
weeks.  
 
We currently have a 5% DISCOUNT for siblings.  
 
This discount will stack with our multi - day DISCOUNT, 
meaning you can secure the full week for £81!  
 
Please click the link to book 
on: https://foundationstfc.hivelink.co.uk/286/ 

 
 

Weekly Attendance 
Attend Today, Achieve Tomorrow… 

 
Owl Class – 96%  

Hawk Class – 99%  
Kestrel Class - 97%  

Osprey Class - 99%  
Falcon Class – 92%  

 
Weekly average: 97% 
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Shining Stars of the Week 

Owl Class  
Darcie for her brilliant literacy work. 

 
Hawk Class  

Felicity for her wonderful presentation and taking 
pride in her work. 

 
Kestrel Class 

Olly for being kind and considerate by helping Mrs 
Reece at break and lunch times. 

 
Osprey & Falcon Class 

Louis for being a fantastic role model. 
 
 

 
Outside Achievements 

Quinny 
Received a certificate for showcasing his rugby skills 

 
Iris 

Winning the ‘Parents Player Trophy’ for football 
  

Theabella 
For achieving a Girl Guides badge 

 
Archie 

Was awarded a rossette for placing third with his 
sheep 'Moonlight Night Sky' at a recent show. 

 
Have a wonderful weekend! 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 Mr Crompton. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key School Dates 
June 
27th June Kestrel Class Inspire 
 2:00pm to 3:15pm 
  
27th June Bring a Bottle Day 
 
July 
4th July Sports Day 
 1:15pm start 
 Parents Welcome 
 
9th July Hawk Class Inspire 
   1:30pm to 3:15pm 
 
10th July Year 6 Leavers Quiz 
 4:30pm to 5:30pm 
 
16th July Newhampton Journey Day 
 
18th July Leavers Service 
 2:15pm 
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